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1. Yan Wei

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Richmond Highlands

4. weiyanyoyo@gmail.com

5. 08/17/2020

6. 9A-1

7. I am writing to express my serious growing concerns on city council 's project to convert the Arden Health center to a homeless shelter. First I'd l ike to say that I
do care about those who don't have a house to l ive in, and I just think there must be some other ways to solve the problem, instead of puttting the whole local
community at risk of increasing crimes, trade of drugs and unsafety. 

I have l ived in Richmond Highland community for almost three years and I love it because it provides a quiet, peaceful environment. There are children and
teenagers practicing baseball, footballs all  year around and the baseball  field is only 1-min's walk away from the place you plan to build the shelter. It is
horrifying just to think about what might happen it you let it happen. A Low-barrier shelter is the one to accept homeless without them showing ID. You have no
idea at all  what kind of people will  come and what they will  do. It is very l ikely that these people will  bring drugs, alcohols and thus our community will  suffer
from great safety threat.

And I am most outraged because Nobody from city council  ever reached out to the community. Then what do I pay my property tax for? I didn't even get to know
such a big change will  happen in my community? What all  of these is done behind curtain???!!! This is dictatorship! !!! Please hear from who truly l ive in the
community!

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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